IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO: M010928B

October 16, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations
FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary IRA/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON DECOMMISSIONING

ACTIVITIES AND STATUS (SECY-01-0156), 9:30 A.M., FRIDAY,
SEPTEMBER 28, 2001, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE
ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on its decommissioning program.

In the next annual update on decommissioning activities, staff from NRR and NMSS should
ensure all aspects of decommissioning activities are addressed in the paper. At a minimum,
there should be some discussion (which could be done in appropriate tables in separate
attachments) on decommissioning programs for uranium mill tailings facilities, non-power
reactors, and fuel cycle facilities. In addition, the paper should provide some general discussion
(several paragraphs) on the status of routine decommissioning activities. The cover
memorandum should highlight decommissioning activities which may need Commission
involvement over the course of the next year and decommissioning activities which are high
priority issues to be addressed in the next year.
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